

August 26, 2025

Hi Everyone;

If the mailman gets this letter to you before Saturday, this weekend is Labor Day, I hope you all get to visit with family and have some time from work. Our last shoot was on August 9th, a paper match with 13 shooters. Hosted by Cliff Grubaugh, thanks Cliff. John Potter was the Top Gun. And I hear he was also the Top Gun at Bill Moose the same weekend. Good work John!

Several people got inducted to the Hall of Shame, BUT I lost my notes of who it was, so I guess nobody did anything wrong \bigcirc

Our next shoot is Sunday September 7th. A paper match, the host is Bob Hurlburt. prizes will be groceries.

We keep talking about having a pistol match, lets make it happen. Bring your pistol and lets have some fun after the match. Not knowing how many will participate, I think the easiest way to have a prize on this is to split the pot.

I plan to camp Saturday night, hoping for a cool evening!

Mark

The fall National Championship shoot is in Friendship IN. from 9-13 thru 9-21.